
           undersigned public health, medical and professional organizations write in strong 
support of your recent announcement that FDA will issue a proposed rule to reduce the nicotine 
level in cigarettes to non-addictive or minimally addictive levels.  Such a standard would 
generate massive public health benefits, preventing millions of young people from smoking and 
dramatically reducing the number of people who die from tobacco-caused diseases.  We urge 
you to move forward with this proposal as quickly as possible.  

 Despite great progress in curbing smoking prevalence in recent years, tobacco use – 
primarily smoking – remains the leading cause of preventable death and disease in the United 
States, killing more than 480,000 Americans every year.

1  Sixteen million Americans are 
currently living with a tobacco-caused disease.2  Over 30 million Americans currently smoke, 
and every day over 1,600 kids try their first cigarette.3  Approximately half of people who smoke 
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